NFB BELL® Academy 
(Braille Enrichment for Literacy & Learning)
is looking for
Volunteers

Missouri will be holding BELL Academy in Kansas City and St. Louis from June 16- 27, 2025.  To ensure that we provide another amazing experience for the children and their families, we will need several volunteers.  Volunteers are needed in both locations: full time, part time, or for planning and prep.  If you would like to make a difference in the lives of young children, then this experience is for you.  

Some things that BELL volunteers do:
*Prepare materials for lessons
*read/write with children
*Assist in lessons such as: science experiments, cooking activities, art projects, games, and more!
*Provide assistance and support for field trips
*Most of all, share in the joy of the children and families as they grow and learn during the two-week program

If you are interested in volunteering, please complete the application using the link below. Note: if you volunteered in last year’s BELL Academy, we still need a volunteer application from you.  If you have questions please reach out to 
Jenny Carmack; call or text: 314-239-9776 or email:  jcarmack@nfbmo.org

NFB BELL Academy volunteer application: https://forms.gle/qhrL6NWeEhQ9Lf3N7     
 
